
Dear Joint Committee on Student Success Members: 
 
There is nothing more pressing for our government to address than our education system, and I’m 
asking you to support H.B. 3427 to help fix it.  
 
Oregon high school graduation rates have been rock bottom for far too long, but we see that the CTE 
courses and dropout prevention measures that Measure 98 supports have a huge impact on graduation 
rates and readiness for college or a career after high school.  
 
Please support H.B. 3427 to fully fund Measure 98 for the next school year. 
 
Thank you,  
Leslie Lovell  
 


